today they have not done that. They may not use Patuxent Road as an access
point for their landfill operations. Please note that | personally fought to purchase
the Stachitas Property to be used for the new West County Elementary School
and to reduce an access point for the landfill.

The ultimate fate of this project is in the hands of the Maryland Department of the
Environment to determine if NWM has satisfied the requirements of the special
exception order. County Executive Steuart Pittman sent a letter to MDE
specifying the reasons why NWM is still not in compliance. We appreciate his
support in fighting the landfill.

Hopefully it is determined that NWM is not in compliance and their special
exception will be allowed to finally expire. No community should have to live with
something like this over their heads for so long. | will continue to stand alongside
you and fight to keep this project from moving forward.

If there is any way my office may be of assistance to you on this matter or any
other matter, please reach out to me. You can email me at

apruski@aacounty.org or call my office at 410-222-1401.
Sincerely,
findrew Pruski

Councilman Andrew Pruski
District 4 Anne Arundel County



